
November 11, 2014 Notice of Budget Hearing Meeting 

 
 
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
FOR THE TOWN OF AUBURN, CHIPPEWA COUNTY 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that on Tuesday, November 11, 2014, at 7:00 p.m. 
at the Town Hall of Auburn a PUBLIC HEARING on the PROPOSED BUDGET of the 
Town of Auburn in Chippewa County will be held. The proposed budget in detail is 
available for inspection, by appointment at the town clerk's home, at 1811 State Hwy 64, on Monday 
through Friday. The following is a summary of the proposed 2015 budget: 
 

 
Expected Expenditures ................................. $ 228,911 
Expected Revenues....................................... 102,982 
Proposed Town Levy..................................... 125,929 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL TOWN MEETING 
OF THE ELECTORS OF THE 
TOWN OF AUBURN, CHIPPEWA COUNTY 
 
Notice is hereby given that on Tuesday, November 11, 2014 
immediately following completion of the Public Hearing on the pro- 

posed budget which begins at 7:00 P.M. at the Town Hall of Auburn, 

a special town meeting of the electors called pursuant to section 
60.12(1)(c) of Wisconsin Statutes by the town board for the following 
purposes will be held: 
1. To adopt the town levy to be paid in 2015 pursuant to section 
60.10(1)(a) of Wisconsin Statutes. 
2. To approve the total year 2014 highway expenditures pursuant 

to Section 81.01(3) 
 
Dated and Posted this 29th day of October, 2014. 
 
Judy Misner, Town Clerk 
Town of Auburn 

 


